
2021 Summer Driver Education Registration 
Student Enrolled in Crookston Public Schools Only 

(Due Back to Mr. Trostad by Wednesday, May 19th, 2021) 
 
Name:               
    LEGAL (First, Middle, Last Name) 
Date of Birth:        Age as of Today:     
 
Address:               
 
E-mail Addresses (Print Clearly):            
 
Cellular Phone Numbers:             
 
Farm Permit:     *Must be for farm purposes only 
   (Yes/No) 
 
Note:  Students should be 15 years of age by October 31, 2021 to enroll in summer Driver Education.  
Driver Education is a mandated curriculum by the state and the students CAN NOT MISS class 
unless approved by the instructor in advance.  The fee for Driver Education is $325 (Includes 
Classroom & 6 Hours of Behind the Wheel Instruction).  The fee MUST be paid on the first day of 
class, please wait to pay until the first day of class! 
 
Below are the Session Times & Dates.  Mr. Trostad will contact students to let them know which 
session they are enrolled in.  Driver education will be distance learning until further notice.  
Students will be notified after registration regarding distance learning requirements. 
 
DIRECTIONS: 
RANK THE SESSIONS BY PREFERENCE (1 = Most Preferred & 2 = 2nd Preference).  IF YOU 
ABSOLUTELY CAN’T ATTEND A SESSION PLACE AN X IN THE BRACKETS. 
 
(       ) Summer Session 1: Highland Large Group Room (Times may be earlier on Fridays) 

Monday, May 24th (4:00 pm – 7:00 pm) &  
Tuesday, June 1st through Friday, June 9th (10:00 am – 1:00 pm) NO WEEKENDS 
 

(       ) Summer Session 2: Highland Large Group Room (Times may be earlier on Fridays) 
Monday, May 24th (7:00 pm – 10:00 pm) &  
Tuesday, June 1st through Friday, June 9th (1:00 pm – 4:00 pm) NO WEEKENDS 

 
Students will be notified on Friday, May 21st to let them know which class they are enrolled in and 
a schedule will be sent to them. 
 
Please scan and send your driver education registration form to Mr. Trostad at 
christrostad@isd593.org or mail to Highland School, 801 Central Ave. N., Crookston.  If you have 
any questions please reach Mr. Trostad at the email address above. 
 


